
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes 

General Membership Meeting, August 1, 2012 
 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:00 PM by President Al Clark, KJ4FUH. 
 
Attendance - 8 members  
 
Quorum – No 
 
Due to the lack of attendance no formal meeting was held.  There was general discussion of current and 
planned activities.  
 
We welcomed new member Michael Hughes, KB0MCX who is a new resident in Sun City Center. 
 
Mark your calendar for November 1

st
 Hi Neighbor and November 3

rd
 our fall picnic at the horseshoe pits.  

 
The Meeting was adjourned at 2:45 PM. 
 
 
 
 
David A. Schierenbeck, N8PF, Secretary 
  


